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Synopsis No. 75N9 60 2 4Q00059 

SYNOPSIS 

General Information 

Document Type: Synopsis 

Synopsis Number: 75N96024Q00059 

Posted Date: July 11, 2024 

Original Response Date: July 19, 2024 

Current Response Date: July 19, 2024 
Set Aside: N/A 

NAICS Code: 541511 – Custom Computer 

Programming Services 

Contracting Office Address 

NIEHS 

530 Davis Drives 
Durham, NC 27709 

Description 

THIS IS A NOTICE OF INTENT AND NOT A REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS. 

The National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences (NIEHS), Research Triangle Park, NC intends to 
negotiate on a sole source basis with Andor Technology, Inc. 300 Baker Ave STE 150, Concord, MA 
01742; Unique Entity ID F4E9C4Z1FNW3; pursuant to FAR 13.106-1(b)(1)- Only One Responsible 
Source. 

This purchase is for: 

Item # Description 

1 One-year Imaris Maintenance contract extension 

on the following licenses: 
1 Imaris for Core Facilities (CF) Package (104784) 
1 Imaris for Neuroscientists (FL) Package (104782) 

1 Imaris for Cell Biologists (CL) Package (104783) 
1 Imaris FilamentTracer module (104781) 
1 Floating License Manager (44440) 

Term July 31st 2024 to July 30th 2025. 

Period of Performance 

July 31, 2024 -July 30, 2025 

This notice of intent is not a solicitation or request for quotes. Notwithstanding, any responsible 

source that believes it is capable of meeting NIEHS requirements, may submit a capability statement. 

Responses to this posting must be submitted via email to, shields3@niehs.nih.gov by July 19, 2024, at 
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Synopsis No. 75N96024Q00059 

5:00 PM EST. 

A determination by the Government not to compete this quote contract action based upon responses 

to this notice is solely with the discretion of the Government. information received will only be 

considered for the purpose of determining whether to conduct a competitive procurement. 

There is no solicitation package available. For any questions regarding this announcement, please 

contact Tanya Redfearn at the above email address. 
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